LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 89TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
March 24, 2025
TO: Honorable Cecil Bell, Chair, House Committee on Intergovernmental Affairs
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1593 by Campos (Relating to an advisory committee to study suicide prevention and peer support
programs in fire departments in this state.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

According to the Texas Commission on Fire Prevention, any costs associated with the bill could be absorbed
using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 411 Commission on Fire Protection
LBB Staff: JMc, SZ, CSh, JLa
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